Hayton and Burnby Parish Council
www.haytonandburnbypc.co.uk
Tel: 01759 301386  Email; clerk@jigreen.plus.com
Clerk: Joanna Green, 29 Barmby Road, Pocklington, York, YO42 2DL


Minutes of Hayton and Burnby Parish Council Meeting  held on 27th April 2022 at 7.30pm
in Hayton Village Hall

Present: Cllr S Ellis, Cllr D Nicholson, Cllr S Sedcole ( chairman), Cllr J Stonehouse, Cllr C Wagstaff . 
 J Green (clerk) 2 members of the public.

48/22 Welcome and Apologies. Cllr Sedcole welcomed everyone to the meeting. Apologies were received from Cllr M Drewery and Cllr E Thackray.

49/22 Declaration of Interest.  The Parish Councils Code of Conduct. To record any declarations of interest by any member in respect of items on this agenda.  There were no declarations of interest.

50/22 Public Participation.
Members of the public did not wish to speak.

51/22 Planning -
 To consider whether or not to support :

Proposal 22/00963/PLF : Erection of a commercial building following demolition of existing workshop
Location: Land South West Of Tumbletwist Cottage York Road Hayton East Riding Of Yorkshire 
YO42 1RL
Applicant: R G & E A Thackray & Son Application type: Full Planning Permission

Cllr Wagstaff read out a list of concerns from the resident of a neighbouring property. However, there were no plans to increase the business activities at this site. The Council had no objections or comments to make.

Proposal 22/01134/PLF: Installation of ground mounted solar panels
Location: Bridge Farm York Road Hayton East Riding Of Yorkshire YO42 1RJ
Applicant: Mr Darren Smith Application type: Full Planning Permission

It was agreed that the solar panels would be hardly visible from either the A1079 or from nearby houses. The council had no objections or comments to make.

52/22 To consider the arrangements for the Jubilee celebrations

Following a visit to the paddock to be used for the sports it was agreed that it was suitable for the sports. Cllr Stonehouse was to arrange for the grass to be cut.
It was agreed that hi-vis jackets or vests should be used by those organising the event, especially when supervising residents crossing the road from the paddock to the hall.

Cllrs Sedcole and Ellis were to arrange for posters and flyers to be printed.

As the crafts and pottery had proved too expensive it was agreed that the clerk should ask if this budget heading could now be transferred to be a contribution towards the flower display by the flower club.
Approximately two thirds of the costs of the flowers were to be covered by donations / sponsorship.


53/22 Date of next meeting 5th May 2022

The meeting closed at 8.55pm.

